All ages karaoke at the Library

Sing in the New Year

Love to sing? Always wanted to try Karaoke?
Interested in listening to live music featuring
performances from the Bluford community? If your
answer is yes to any of these questions, we want
you to join us at Bluford Library for a festive and
karaoke session.

December 31, 2024
1 p.m.-3 p.m.

Bluford Branch Conference Center

If you need ADA accommodation to use Library services or attend events and programs, please notify us at least three
business days in advance at 816-701-3409 or ADA@kclibrary.org (TTY access available via 711 or 866-520-7309 for ° °
Spanish).Programs at the Kansas City Public Library are appropriate for all ages unless otherwise indicated. PA-C ()




